
P. O. BOX 1007 WAIPAHU , HAWAII 

PHONE HONOLULU 412835 

March 18, 1954 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
1420 Columbia Drive NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

This is in answer to your DX report of March 15, 

1954, and will confirm the report contained therein. 

Your report on reception is one of the best we 

have received to date. You did very well. 7e're glad 

your reception was so good. 

We want to thank you very much for your time and 

trouble in preparing this report and sending it to us. 

As you know, such reports are of considerable value to 

our radio station, and we shall place it in our files 

for future reference. 

Thanks again for your interest and we should be 

happy to receive any further reports on our reception 

should you pick us up again. 

ny 

Aloha, 

Radio Station KAHU 
77 

- 
(TÁiss) Nancy Yamamoto 
Secretary to Harry Chu, Mgr. 


